In a Million Words or Less…


Tell me about _________________________________ !
Dear Parent(s)/Guardians,

Since I’ll be giving your child lots of homework this year, and since it’s been so long that you were in grade six, I thought I’d start your year off with a little homework assignment.

The reason behind this assignment is that it takes me a long time to get to know your child.  There are some students that I never really get to truly know.  This activity gives you a chance to tell me what you think I should know about your child.  You can brag, you can warn me and inform me.  You decide what to tell me, just keep it under a million words. (PLEASE!)

I will read every assignment and I will not share your comments with any other person, including other teachers, unless you tell me in your message that I can.  If there is any information that I feel another of your child’s teachers may need to know, I will not share it unless I speak with you and get permission.   At the end of the school year, I will destroy these assignments.

Take your time with this, but there must be a deadline.  Please get this assignment to me by: __________________________________.

You can either send it with your child in a sealed envelope, or email it to me at: ____________________    

If you email your assignment to me, I will reply to let you know that it was received.  If you don’t get a reply within 48 hours, please resend it. .  Also, feel free to hand deliver it or leave it in my mailbox in the office.

Of course, unlike your child’s assignments, this one is optional and it won’t be graded.  Thank you for your involvement in your child’s success.  I look forward to reading your entries. Please have fun with this.

Please note that I will not be responding to the content of your writing. There’s only one of me.

Sincerely;
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